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Christianson, Eric

From: Jacob Morrison [jacob@morrison-studio.com]
Sent: : Tuesday, June 14, 2011 10:50 AM

To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: Brocach Pub on Monroe - in SUPPORT!

I'm writing to voice my support for the proposed pub on the 1800 block of Monroe Street. A new restaurant/pub
will be a welcome addition to the neighborhood. I don't think the addition of a new bar would have any negative
impact on the block. Further down Monroe street are several bars/restaurants located near one another that
operate without any trouble to or from the surrounding neighborhood, and I see no reason this part of the street

would be any different.
Many thanks,

Jacob Morrison
1933 Keyes Ave.




